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Officers: 
President - Mike Manring, AE5QL,
Vice-President - Jim Erb, KG5EWK,
Treasurer - Gary Burch, W5ODS,
Secretary - John Martin, W5EJK,
Trustee - Wade Harris, WA5DE,
 
The October 01, 2022 Batfish & Oklahoma Amateur Radio Club meeting was a Zoom only meeting with five in 
attendance. We did have a quorum. Mike Manring called the meeting to order at 10:02 local time. 
 
The Treasurer had reported that the Club has a Cash-On-Hand balance of $2,577.17. 
 
Old Business: 
1) Ray Young gave a report on the status of the tower trailer. It is in storage and on blocks. All of the batteries seem to 
be OK. 
2) The Museum Ships Weekend logs have been submitted. 
3) The status of Jim Erb and Victor Lezama is not currently known. A clearer picture could possibly be available later 
in the month. 
5) No decision was made concerning how to fund the Zoom service or other options. 
 
New Business: 
1) Wade started a brief discussion of Winter Field Day. The building in Tulsa may not be available for the Club to use.  
The Museum building may be available. 
2) Veterans Day and December 7th were discussed. A December 7th event could be held either before or after 
Wednesday, December the 7th. December 3rd will be our regular meeting date. A decision will be made at the next 
Club meeting. 
3) Little information has been received from Kimbra Scott, Port of Muskogee Director, concerning the Muskogee 
War Memorial Park original lease from the Port of Muskogee, the proposed river levee status, and plans for the 
Museum and Batfish. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:31. 
 
John Martin, Secretary 
 
Zoom Meeting Access: 

One tap mobile: 
+13462487799,,87444017819#,,,,*221279# US (Houston) 
+16699009128,,87444017819#,,,,*221279# US (San Jose) 
 




